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• Search, view and export information from a local directory, FTP/HTTP server, database or a network folder. • Analyze and view information about
request traffic of the selected target on a Web server. • Analyze and view information about the Web server users’ activity on a Web server. •
Monitor the content of the Internet via a proxy. • Analyze and view information about the Internet users’ activity on a proxy. • Parse information
from log files. • Generate reports based on the analysis of log files. • Display a tree structure of the request trends. • Generate a detailed report
of the top domains by referring to the host name. • Generate a detailed report of the search engine statistics. • Parse HTTP headers of the requests
and extracts the cookies from the log files. • Parse the headers of the emails and extract the cookies from the log files. • Quickly export the
selected data to a local file, a network folder or a database. • Analyze the fragments of the requests and emails in a format XML, HTML, CSV or TXT.
• Analyze the cookies in a format XML, HTML, CSV or TXT. • Analyze the IP address ranges in a format XML, HTML, CSV or TXT. • Generate reports based
on the analysis of log files. • Generate reports based on the analysis of request traffic. • Generate reports based on the analysis of Web server
activity. • Generate reports based on the analysis of the proxy activity. • Generate reports based on the analysis of the Internet users’ activity. •
Generate reports based on the analysis of email activity. • Generate reports based on the analysis of the HTTP and email headers. • Generate reports
based on the analysis of the request and email messages. • Generate reports based on the analysis of the cookies. • Generate reports based on the
analysis of IP addresses. • Generate reports based on the analysis of the host names. • Generate reports based on the analysis of the email and HTTP
headers. • Parse the headers of the emails and extract the cookies from the log files. • Parse the headers of the requests and extracts the cookies
from the log files. • Parse the headers of the HTTP requests. • Parse the headers of the HTTP requests. • Parse the headers of the emails
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- supports log files in HTML (PNG, JPG, TIFF,...), CSV, TEXT and XML formats. - easily generates graphs and charts for HTML, PDF or text format. -
logs from various websites, media servers, proxies and FTP servers can be analyzed. - works with IE, Opera, Chrome, FireFox, Safari, Acrobat Reader.
- two modes for viewing the data (view and statistics). - supports saving the analyzed information to a local file. - you can export the data to a
local file (HTML, PDF,...), copy the data to the clipboard or to the MS Word. - in the interactive mode you can highlight an item in the tree
structure, export it to a file, export the entire report to a text file, export to HTML or copy the information to the clipboard. - you can set
search terms in the search engine, top level domains, user agent statistics, request trends. - logs from various websites, media servers, proxies and
FTP servers can be analyzed. - allows you to export the analyzed information to a local file. - you can export the data to a local file (HTML,
PDF,...), copy the data to the clipboard or to the MS Word. - in the interactive mode you can highlight an item in the tree structure, export it to a
file, export the entire report to a text file, export to HTML or copy the information to the clipboard. - you can set search terms in the search
engine, top level domains, user agent statistics, request trends. - logs from various websites, media servers, proxies and FTP servers can be
analyzed. - supports a customizable print option. - can print graphs in HTML, PDF or text format. - two modes for viewing the data (view and
statistics). - you can export the analyzed information to a local file. - you can export the data to a local file (HTML, PDF,...), copy the data to
the clipboard or to the MS Word. - in the interactive mode you can highlight an item in the tree structure, export it to a file, export the entire
report to a text file, export to HTML or copy the information to the clipboard. - you can set search terms in the search engine, top level domains,
user agent statistics, request trends. - logs from various websites, media servers, proxies and FTP servers can be analyzed. - allows you to export
the analyzed information to 2edc1e01e8
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Log Analytics Sense is a comprehensive log analysis program which allows you to generate reports based on the observation of raw log files. The
program supports analyzing logs originating from various types of websites, media, proxies and FTP servers. The tool provides desktop-based log
analysis. Log Analytics Sentry is a comprehensive log analysis application which allows you to generate reports based on the observation of raw log
files. The program supports analyzing logs originating from various types of websites, media, proxies and FTP servers. The tool provides desktop-
based log analysis. User-friendly log analysis tool Log Analytics Sentry allows you to perform thorough analysis processes for one or several
profiles that you can customize. Each profile relies on a location, such as a Web server or a media server log file. A new profile can be assigned an
existing location or you may create a specialized one, within a few seconds. You need to specify the type of server you are monitoring and the log
format: Web, media, proxy, FTP or mail servers. Moreover, you need to indicate the path of the log files, which can be a local directory, a folder in
the network, an FTP/HTTP server or a database. Parse information from log files Log Analytics Sentry can easily acquire the updates recorded in the
log file you attach to a particular profile. You may view the interactive reports, export them in HTML format, as well as transfer the significant
log information to a database. The program can sort the analysis information into categories and allows you to easily view them from a tree
structure. You may select any of the nodes to view the details in the designated area. The categories include visitor trends, request trends, page
access, location of the visitors, entry/exit points, referrer statistics, search engines, top level domains, user agent statistics or activity
records. Quickly export the selected data Log Analytics Sentry allows you to save the results of the global analysis to a local file, but it also
enables you to export only fragments of the reports. You may right-click on any item displayed in the details table area to access the specialized
options, as well as to copy the information to the clipboard. Log Analytics Sense is a comprehensive log analysis program which allows you to
generate reports based on the observation of raw log files. The program supports analyzing logs originating from various types of websites, media,
proxies and FTP servers. The tool provides desktop-based log analysis. User-friendly log analysis tool Log Analytics Sense allows you to perform
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What's New in the?

Mobile Monitoring, the new mobile marketing methodology, requires your company to have the ability to monitor users as they move from screen to
screen and device to device. This must be done so that you can determine whether the advertisement you serve up is reaching the mobile user where
they are in the process of trying to obtain your information. Mobile Monitoring increases user engagement and user loyalty as you determine whether
or not they are qualified for the information you are providing. Mobile Monitoring can be performed for: * Mobile Web - while the user is interacting
with your site from their mobile device. * Mobile App - while the user is interacting with your app from their mobile device. * Mobile Email - while
the user is interacting with your app from their mobile device. ...and more Description: Mobile Monitoring, the new mobile marketing methodology,
requires your company to have the ability to monitor users as they move from screen to screen and device to device. This must be done so that you can
determine whether the advertisement you serve up is reaching the mobile user where they are in the process of trying to obtain your information.
Mobile Monitoring increases user engagement and user loyalty as you determine whether or not they are qualified for the information you are
providing. Mobile Monitoring can be performed for: * Mobile Web - while the user is interacting with your site from their mobile device. * Mobile App
- while the user is interacting with your app from their mobile device. * Mobile Email - while the user is interacting with your app from their
mobile device. Mobile Log Analyzer has developed tools that allow you to: * Identify which devices are accessing your site. * Identify who the
visitors are on the site. * Compare the mobile vs. desktop visits. The Log Analyzer Mobile App can be downloaded free from www.mokriya.com.
Description: The most comprehensive Log File Analyzer on the market today. You will never find another application that compares all of the files in
your log files in one single search with as many options as this software has. Sorting by: * Date and Time * Status * Type * Common Filename * Size *
Removals * Read * Write * Opened * Inserts * Deletes * File System Hints * Processes * OS * Parameters Description: Log File Analyzer allows you to
quickly locate and view the log files that are related to the websites you are using and the services you are running. The utility allows you to view
logs in real time or schedule them to be reviewed at a later time. The program allows you to open the log files, view their contents and search for
specific information. Moreover, you can export the data to MS Excel, HTML, CSV, XML or RTF format. The features of the Log File Analyzer are: * View,
locate and open multiple log files.
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System Requirements For Log Analytics Sense Standard Edition:

Cabugbod Dec 23, 2017 64 MB RAM 2 GB Hard Drive 128 MB Graphic Card Windows 2000/XP/Vista/7/8 2 GHz Processer 1024×768 resolution Cabugbod Cabugbod
Dec 23, 201764 MB RAM2 GB Hard Drive128 MB Graphic CardWindows 2000/XP/Vista/7/82 GHz Processer1024×768 resolution Download: Cabugbod Gremlix Dec 29,
2017
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